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Hr. Fontaine Banks, Jr., Secretary
Cabinet for Human Resources
275 East Main Street
Frankfort, KY 40621-0001

Dear Mr. Banks:

This will confirm a recent conversation between Dr. Volpe of your staff and
Mr. R. L. Woodruff of my staff relating to NRC's review of the Kentucky
Radiation Control Program for Agreement Materials. As discussed, the review
is scheduled for April 25-29, 1994.

Mr. Woodruff will be the NRC's representatives for the review. If your
schedule permits, Mr. Woodruff would like to discuss the results of the review
with you or your representative on Friday morning, April 29, 1994.

If you have any questions or desire to discuss this matter with me, please do
not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

c'

Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administratorx

J

cc: John Volpe, Ph.D., Manager
Radiation Control Branch
Cabinet for Human Resources
275 East Main St.
Frankfort, KY 40621-0001
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